
2023         First quarter news  -   Palm City Farms Trail Association  

Members from the board of Directors has been working behind the scenes once again. 

We recently met with Mattamy Homes , purchaser of Kiplinger’s New Field Development on Citrus 

Blvd. They asked for our input on the new trail design, which will include horse trails, biking , walking 

and hiking trails. The Pony club is still on the design, but will take a little longer to design & develop. 

We talked about entrance points and many other aspects of the design.  They are hoping for a “Soft 

opening”  Of  Newfield Trails and Recreation Plan by this April !!  We are excited about this news, and 

have another meeting scheduled for more collaboration. These new trail heads will be easily accessed 

by  SW Busch Street, Boatramp & Citrus Blvd.  

Dupuis  campground  -  As many of you know this is a Hidden Gem for us South Floridians! The New 

Trail Markings that were recently added are awesome and easy to follow.  You can go to Friends of 

Dupuis/ Facebook to download the new and improved trail map. I encourage all of you to get out 

there and take advantage of the great weather we have been having and ride the trails.  

Please notify us of any new trail blockages. We also encourage you to turn any intentional trail 

blockages into our County Commission. This can be a contentious issue at times, so we implore you to 

follow the law and contact officials if you encounter any of these problems on the trail.  

Trail clearing for us is always an issue on the trail. I carry pruners and a small saw always in my saddle 

bags and suggest you do the same!  It helps if your horse gets caught up in a vine or a limb is too low. 

Sadly, it’s been a year since we have had a trail clearing day. Volunteer help is always an issue!!  

Anyone wishing to schedule a day or has free time feel free to message me and maybe we can come 

up with a date we can work together.  

NEW BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED!! If you are interested in keeping and maintaining what we have here 

in Palm City Farms please let us know…….WE NEED YOU!!!   

 Stay tuned for more information on our next                               

 Scheduled Meeting   Date. 

 Karen Rayside  

Board  Secretary 


